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Daylight Savings Time would be terrible for our teenage kids. Difficult enough to get 

up in the dark with standard time in the winter. If Daylight Savings Time was year 

round the sun would come up an hour later!  Our kids' mental health and safety 

would suffer. Do something for us.  Please make Standard Time year round. Thank 

you.  


